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October 29, 2018 

 
Sent by Email to: 
 
mmoran@veronet.net 
 
Dear Mr. Moran 
 
Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) about the sale of Vero Beach 
Electric Utility to Florida Power & Light Company.  The hearing was held on October 18, 2018, and 
the record on this matter is closed.  Nonetheless, your comments will be preserved in the 
correspondence file for the dockets.  You can find additional case information on the PSC’s website, 
www.FloridaPSC.com:  Click on the Clerk’s Office tab, then click Dockets, and enter the docket 
number:  20170235, or 20170236 (either will work) 
 
Thank you again for your letter providing written comments. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
           Beverlee S. DeMello 
      Beverlee S. DeMello 
      Assistant Director 
 
cc:  Office of the Clerk 
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